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Welcome to our new web site design, APRR 2.0. This is the first redesign of aprr.org since it
was first published circa 1996. This new design will usher in a new fresher look and more up to
date content from more contributors. To comment on our redesign, email webmaster at aprr dot
org, call 404-806-7251, or post a message on the APRR mailing list .
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